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The process was not only fun and engaging, but also
served as a meaningful form of stress relief and self-
expression.

Earlier this year, two Department
of Homeless Services locations—
Street Homeless Solutions and the
PATH Family Intake Center—
hosted Vision Board Making
sessions for their staff. 

These events provided a creative
and relaxing opportunity for
employees to reflect on their goals
and aspirations while engaging in
a hands-on activity.

Staff members designed personal
vision board collages, using
images, words, and symbols to
represent their hopes for the
future—both personally and
professionally. 

“I loved the vision board workshop. I
was able to articulate my goals for
the year in a creative context and
that felt good.”
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